
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MLC Celebrates Faculty Anniversaries 
 

On Sunday, April 28, at 3:00 pm, the MLC 

family will recognize milestones of 

faithful service for three faculty members 

at a special anniversary service: Professors 

Joyce Diels and Earl Heidtke, 40 years of 

service; and Professor Mark Paustian, 25 

years of service. Join us in honoring these 

faithful servants, sending them 

congratulatory messages, and watching the service streamed live on MLCTV. 

http://www.mlc-wels.edu/media/mlc-tv  

 
 

PE Conference Features Nationally Known Speakers  

Martin Luther College is offering 

a WELS Physical Education 

Conference September 26-27, 2013, at 

the Heidel House Resort in Green Lake, 

Wisconsin. The conference offers 

keynote speakers and sectional 

presentations that address both the philosophical and practical side of the 

conference theme –“Learning to Move, Moving to Learn.” Read more about conference 

offerings and registration on the MLC website. 

 

Busy Spring on MLC Campus  

MLC’s calendar has been especially busy this 

spring. Elementary students filled our campus 

during two basketball tournaments and a recent 

Fine Arts Day. We enjoyed visits from high school 

students during our many Focus on Ministry 

weekends, and we also marveled at the talent of 

the musicians here for WELS National Band 

Festival (pictured). Concerts, plays, student 

recitals, seminars, and a Chick-fil-A Leadercast May 10 are more exciting events that will 

round out the school year. Also mark your calendars for Commencement Concerts May 

17. Visit our website for dates and times. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

April 6, 10:00 am 

Groundbreaking for 

new Early Childhood 

Learning Center 

 

April 13, 7:30 pm 

Wind Symphony 

Concert 

 

April 26-27 

Children's Theater:  

Who Can Fix the 

Dragon's Wagon? 

 

April 28, 3:00 pm 

Faculty Anniversary 

Service 
 

Visit our website for 

more event details. 

 

Let the Children 

Come Report: 
(As of Mar. 21, 2013) 

 
Total gifts received:       

$  2,800,000 

Towards new building: 

$ 2,620,000 

Towards scholarships 

and programs: 

 $ 180,000 

Est. gap in funding: 

$    780,000 

Eligible for matching*: 

 $    185,331 

 
* A group of donors has 
presented $1.25M to MLC 

as a challenge grant. 

Through June 2013, this 
group of donors will match 

gifts for Let the Children 

Come dollar for dollar up 
to $1.25M. Visit our 

website for more details. 
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